
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Vote NO on Anti-Homeschool Bills S4589, A5796, S1796, and A5825 

These bills would enact extreme restrictions on parents' ability to freely homeschool their 

children.  They turn the presumption of innocence on its head, with homeschoolers forced to 

prove to the government that everything is OK as part of a “wellness check.” 

The “purpose” of the mandatory annual meeting is crystal clear. In short, if the bill is passed, a 
government bureaucrat will be in charge of assessing whether parents are doing an acceptable 

job of parenting, caring for, and educating their homeschooled children. 

The criteria for determining what is acceptable, of course, will be in the hands of the very 

bureaucrats and policymakers who are knowingly and willingly sexualizing and indoctrinating 

children in public schools. These are the same bureaucrats teaching children to believe 

absurdities like the idea that they may have been born in the “wrong” body and that hormone 
“therapy” and surgical mutilation of genitals may be the solution!    

The United States is arguably the freest country in world history. One reason for this is that 

parents have been free to raise their children as they please, WITHOUT government 

involvement or meddling.  

Accordingly, please oppose and vote against S4589, A5796, S1796, and A5825.Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Resources: https://www.seemorefacts.com/education.html 
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